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PROGRAMS: Judith Karabelink is presenting this month.  

MEMBERSHIP:  If you have not paid your dues for 2024, please send a check for 

$35 made out to Crazy Quilters Quilt Guild to Mary Crompton, 5349 Algarrobo, 

Unit 0. Laguna Woods, CA 92637.  

Mary Crompton, VP of membership, is in the process of updating the Membership 

Directory. If you have any updates to your address or phone numbers, please call 

Mary at 949 325-5703. 

PHILANTHROPY: Philanthropy is a big part of the vision and mission of the Crazy 

Quilters. Every year we donate quilts to a variety of organizations including: 

Memorial Care Infusion Center for Chemo patients, Orangewood Family Center, 

Orangewood Foundation, Veterans, OC Rescue Mission, Laguna Woods Fire 

Station and the Florence Sylvester Senior Center.  We are currently looking for 

VOLUNTEERS to deliver finished quilts and projects to various organizations. 

Please contact Ruth Naomi Buck at 714 801-4320 or Christine Cencak at 626 533-

0236 if you can help out.   

Quilt Kits are available for you to take home and quilt.  In March, Linda Dunnigan 

will start bringing the kits to our monthly meetings so you can take one home! 
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QUILT ROOM/LONG ARM QUILT:  

Quilt Room Hours are Monday 9-4 and Tuesday/Thursday 1-8.  During these hours 

a quilt room Supervisor is available to help you with any questions you may have 

about sewing or quilting.  Our resident supervisors include Nancy Allen, Ruth 

Naomi Buck, Linda Dunnigan, Gigi Sartor. 

Long-Arm Quilt – FREE lessons on how to use the long arm quilt are available with 

your membership.  Call Ruth Naomi Buck at 714 801-4320 if you are interested. 

Additionally, free quilting services are available to all members. If you drop off a 

quilt for this service, please remember to MAKE YOUR OWN BACK. It should have 

3 inches on all sides.  Binding needs to be 2 ½ inches.  

BONANZA:  Vicki Nardone is the new Chair of the Bonanza Committee.  She will 

be organizing the show this year.  If you are interested in volunteering for this 

VERY FUN event, please all Vicky at 310 963-9248. 

 

 

 


